.

From: Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 July 2022 16:09

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2022/0414 FS-Case-434386168
Categories: xRedact & Upload

Name: [N
address JIEEENENEGEGEGEGGEEE

Lancashire

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2022/0414

Address of Development: Carr hall whalley rd

Comments: Although we haven’t received official notification we are regular users of the public right of way through
Carr hall so have interest in the proposals. Work does appear to have already started and the site is clearly visible

from the existing right of way contrary to the application. Additionally the right of way has already been damaged by
the ongoing site works and there is no sign of it being repaired.



